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1:00 PM VirtualThursday, December 9, 2021

Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/898880565 

You can also dial in using your phone. 

(For supported devices, tap a one-touch number below to join instantly.) 

United States: +1 (872) 240-3212 

- One-touch: tel:+18722403212,,898880565# 

Access Code: 898-880-565

Roll call.1.

Meeting convened:   1:04  P.M.

Members present: Nate Hamilton, Fred Royal, Theresa Scott, Camille Mays, Steve 

Jansen, Tim Baack, Eric Moore, Jamaal Smith (1:10 P.M.), Shawn Muhammad (1:20 

P.M.)

Members excused: Tammy Rivera, Jeff Roman

Mr. Jansen is chairing the meeting as Nate is on the road.

Review and approval of minutes of Nov. 11th.2.

Mr. Royal moved, seconded by Ms. Mays, for approval of the minutes.  There were no 

objections.

Discussion and possible vote on hiring a consultant to conduct a community survey.3.

Mr. Jansen moved to table this item to the next meeting.

Discussion and possible vote on use of force language4.

Mr. Royal said the proposed language deals with a couple of areas of the Standard 

Operating Procedure and is included in the file.  Adding "necessary and proportional" 

use of force is the major change and that change is critical.  Mr. Royal said the city 
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faced over $32 million in lawsuits, most of them due to excessive use of force.  The 

hope is the modified language will set parameters as to when the use of force is not 

acceptable and other officers have a duty to step in and intervene.  He is trying to set 

up a virtual meeting on January 10th with New Jersey with various individuals about the 

New Jersey language.  He was anticipating this would be an informational meeting and 

a chance to ask questions and have them answered.  Mr. Baack said the full Policy 

Committee has vetted this language, as presented, and does fully support it.  Naomi 

Gehling, Executive Director of the FPC, is able to check schedules of the FPC 

Executive Director and board members.

Mr. Baack moved to approve the language, seconded by Mr. Smith.  There were no 

objections. The language will be forwarded to the FPC for its review.

Discussion on the date/time of the zoom meeting with New Jersey and its use of force 

language.

5.

This was discussed under item #4. Mr. Royal will report back to the CCC on how this 

meeting went.

Set next meeting date and time.6.

The next meeting is Jan. 13th at 1 p.m.

Meeting adjourned:  1:35 P.M.

Linda M. Elmer

Staff Assistant

200315 Communication relating to the 2020/2021 activities of the Community 

Collaborative Commission.
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